NOTICE

Dear SSU Kelab Aman members,
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SPORTS BAR

Kindly take note that the SPORTS BAR shall
be closed from 15t November 2024 to 7t
November 2024 to facilitate to maintenance
and upkeep works.

The SPORTS BAR shall resume normal
operations on Friday, 8t November 2024.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused

Management Committee
SSU Kelab Aman
23 October 2024



